Long Range Planning Committee

Minutes from the September 22, 2016 Meeting

In attendance: John Kranzler; Sondra Smith; Elizabeth Bondy; Carole Beal; Kristen Kemple; Kelli Peck Parrott; Glenn Good.

Dr. Glenn Good opened the meeting with introductions of the members and a discussion of the 2016 College of Education Strategic Plan developed by the committee in 2015-2016. He challenged the committee to determine the focus for the committee for the following year. Numerous possibilities were entertained, however, the committee decided they would like to focus on recruitment efforts for the college, with a particular focus on faculty involvement in recruitment. The committee agreed that it would be wise to include Dr. Nancy Waldron to benchmark the current efforts of the college with regard to recruitment.

The committee then select Kelli Peck Parrott to serve as chair for the committee and the meeting was adjourned.

The meeting was adjourned and the next meeting set for Thursday, January 5 at 1:00 p.m.